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Mr Vincent Doyle, 
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F45 VP03 
 
16 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Vincent, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 24 January 2021.The letter was circulated to all the Bishops for 
consideration at the General Meeting of the Irish Episcopal Conference on 8-10 March 2021. 
 
The Bishops noted your comments and asked me to express their appreciation to you for this 
correspondence. The Bishops reaffirmed their commitment to the safeguarding of the welfare 
and wellbeing of children and vulnerable adults, including the sharing of information as 
appropriate and as permitted by law. 
 
With every good wish, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Monsignor Joseph McGuinness 
Executive Secretary 
Irish Episcopal Conference 
 


